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  December 13, 1955 
  

He wrote a letter to Arnaldo G. Barrón, Ángel Pérez Vidal, and Pablo Díaz, members of the
executive of the 26th of July Patriotic Club in New York, to express his negative impressions of
the work carried out there after his departure.

He also wrote a letter to Victoriano Manteiga, the director of La Gaceta newspaper and the
President of the 26th of July Patriotic Club of Tampa.

Martes, Diciembre 13, 1955
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